
 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
 
7th May 2021 
 

 

Gaeltacht Irish Language Courses Cancelled 
 
 
 

Dear Colleague, 
 
Further to previous correspondence seeking applications for Gaeltacht scholarships, we are 
sorry to advise that the Minister of State for the Gaeltacht, has confirmed that a decision has 
been taken not to proceed with State-backed courses in summer 2021. 
 
Accordingly Branches are requested not to accept any further applications for scholarships 
this year.  Members from whom applications have already been received will be advised 
directly. 
 
 
 
 
Yours fraternally, 
 
 
__________________________ 
Paddy Kavanagh, 
General Secretary. 
 

 
 
 


